
 MASS SCHEDULES 

        A CATHOLIC COMMUNITY OF BELIEVERS WHERE THERE’S ALWAYS A PLACE FOR YOU 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday - Saint Joseph Church Campus  

4:00 pm Mass 

Reconciliation:  3:30 pm 
 

Sunday -Saint Anthony Church Campus 

10:30 am Mass 

Reconciliation:  9:45 am 

 

 Weekday Masses 

Saint Anthony Church Campus 

Tuesday and Thursday 

9:00 am  

 

 

All Saints Parish Office Hours 
 

Monday - Thursday  
8:00 am - 4:30 pm  

Friday 
9:00 am - 1:30 pm 

 

704 N First Ave 

Evansville IN 47710-1632 

 

Phone: 812.423.5209 

Fax: 812.424.5498 
 

 

All Saints Website 

www.allsaintsevansville.org 
 

All Saints Facebook  
www.facebook.com/saintanthonyevansville/ 

OFFICE INFORMATION 

Pentecost Sunday 
May 23, 2021   

EVENTS THIS WEEK 

SA—Hearing assistance is available. 
 Ask any member of the Parish Team. 

PARISH COUNCIL 
 

 

 

   Members-At-Large 

Justin Collins, Emma Jean Couture,  

Deavron Farmer, Doh Kuhr, José Ramirez, 

Tegan Rush, Kelly Snyder 
 

  Commissioners 

Fred Mulfinger / Building & Finance 

Roger Rogge / Community Life 

Bartell Berg / Faith Formation 

Laura Ackerman / Liturgy 

Wilma Spaulding / Justice & Charity 

Gina Tucker / Youth  

Mike Wathen / Treasurer 

  Pastoral Staff 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Rev. John Davidson……….…..………..…........…....Pastor, x114…………...…………….…...jdavidson@evdio.org 

Emil Altmeyer…………….....……..……Deacon, 812-746-6331……………...….……….....ealtmeyer@evdio.org 

Sharon Vogler……….............DRE/Pastoral Associate, x109…………………………………..svogler@evdio.org 

Tom Bogenschutz..……….……….….......Dir. Ministries, x104……..…...…..………..tbogenschutz@evdio.org 
 

                                                              Part-Time Staff 

Judy Wittgen.…………….….......….Administrative Asst, x101……..……..…….…………….jwittgen@evdio.org 

Amy Eger……..…………..............Financial Coordinator, x103………..……..……….…………..aeger@evdio.org 

Machalle Walker…………...….………...Office Secretary, x102……..…..…………….……....mwalker@evdio.org 

Peggy Epley…………..……….…....…....Media Specialist, x123………....…………….………….pepley@evdio.org 
 

Tina Schutte………….Praise Music Coordinator         Darlene Steffe……………. Wedding Coordinator                 

Vision Statement: We are called to be a faith filled family, who acts justly, loves tenderly, forgives freely and walks humbly with our God. 

The Automated External Defibrillators are 
located in the back of St. Anthony Church 

near the restroom and the front west wall  
in St. Joseph Church. 

        Celebrating at St. Anthony & St. Joseph Churches  

                 Saturday, May 22 

        SJ  3:30 pm Confessions 

        SJ  4:00 pm Mass 
 

                  Sunday, May 23 

                Pentecost Sunday 

       SA  9:45 am Confessions 

       SA  10:30 am Mass 
 

                 Tuesday, May 25 

       SA  9:00 am Mass 

 

             Wednesday, May 26 

       SA  10:30 am Community Meal 

       SA  10:30 am Clothes Closet 

                  

                                     

                                  

 

                  Thursday, May 27 

   SA  9:00 am Mass 
 

        Saturday, May 29 

   SJ  3:30 pm Confessions 

   SJ  4:00 pm Mass 
 

          Sunday, May 30 

     The Most Holy Trinity 

   SA  9:45 am Confessions 

   SA  10:30 am Mass 
 

          Monday, May 31 

            Memorial Day 

        Parish Office Closed 
     

            

             All Saints Parish wants to welcome you back while keeping you safe.  

We have a plan in place to achieve social distancing as our attendance continues to 

grow. Once the church has reached capacity guidelines, we will be utilizing the gym 

next-door (St. Anthony campus) with Mass on screen to accommodate everyone.  

A Eucharistic minister will bring communion to those attending Mass in the gym. 



Special Points of Interest 
 

Baptism of children should be arranged in 

advance by contacting Fr. Davidson at the 

Parish Office. 
 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults 

(RCIA): Those wishing to become Catholic 

or learn more about the Catholic faith may 

call the Parish Office. 
 

Marriage: Couples planning to be married 

should contact Fr. Davidson at least six 

months before the wedding date. This 

ensures time for adequate preparation. 

 

Anointing of the Sick: Please call the Parish 

Office. It is best to arrange the anointing 

while the person who is ill can participate. 
 

Catholic Schools: Grades K-12, open to 

children of our parishioners. Contact Sharon 

Vogler at the Parish Office to ask about our 

policy of sponsoring students in Catholic 

Schools. 

 

Family Faith Formation: Religious 

Education for families and children is 

available. Please call Sharon Vogler at the 

Parish Office.  
 

Prayer Chain: Contact Judy Wittgen at our 

Parish Office if you would like to join the 

phone or email prayer chain. 
 

Homebound, Nursing Home or Hospital 

Visitation: Call the Parish Office. 
 

New Parishioners: Call Tom Bogenschutz at 

the Parish Office to receive our Welcome 

Packet and Parish Directory. 

 

 MAY MASS INTENTIONS 

  For All Saints Parish 

 Saturday 22 Recorded   Parishioners 

 22 4:00 pm   Gerry Zuber 

Sunday 23 10:30 am   Doris Goedde 

 Tuesday 25  9:00 am   Maurice O’Conner 

 Thursday 27 9:00 am   Betty Dewig 

Saturday 29 Recorded    Parishioners 

 29 4:00 pm   Mary & Ed Greulich 

 Sunday 30 10:30 am   Betty Koressel 

    Justice...Our Mission 

Stewardship at All Saints Parish  

Online Contributions   $4,259.00 

Weekend Collection May 16 $4,566.00 

Total $8,825.00 

Weekly Amount Needed $15,000.00 

Budget YTD $660,000.00 

Collection YTD $525,678.60 

St. Vincent de Paul $3,472.55 

Restoration $20.00 

Easter $20.00 

Other $200.00 

Welcome to…Justice….Our Mission 
 

All Saints Parish Vision Statement: We are called to be a faith filled 

family, who acts justly, loves tenderly, forgives freely and walks 

humbly with our God. 
 

As we know living the Gospel teaches us the need for Charity but  

also the importance of working for Justice.  We will be offering 

resources to help us grow in our understanding of Justice and  

opportunities to work for Justice.   

 
LITANY OF NON-VIOLENCE 

 

Provident God, aware of our own brokenness, 

we ask the gift of courage to identify how and where 

we are in need of conversion in order to live in 

solidarity with Earth and all creation. 

Deliver us from the violence of superiority and disdain. 

Grant us the desire, and the humility, 

to listen with special care to those whose experiences  
and attitudes are different from our own. 

Deliver us from the violence of greed and privilege. 

Grant us the desire, and the will, to live simply 

so others may have their just share of Earth’s resources. 

Deliver us from the silence that gives consent to abuse, war and evil. 

Grant us the desire, and the courage, to risk speaking and acting  

for the common good. 
Deliver us from the violence of irreverence, exploitation and control. 

Grant us the desire, and the strength, to act responsibly within the 

cycle of creation. 

God of love, mercy and justice, 

acknowledging our complicity in those attitudes, 

actions and words which perpetuate violence, 

we beg the grace of a non-violent heart. Amen. 
 

 

Printed with permission from the Sisters of Providence 
 of Saint Mary-of-the-Woods, IN, 2021. 



                Hearts & Hands in Ministry  

                      Pentecost Sunday 

     Acts of the Apostles 2: 1-11  pg. 1262 

     1 Corinthians 12: 3-7, 12-13  pg. 1316 

               John 20: 19-23  pg. 1259 

                  The Most Holy Trinity 

      Deuteronomy 4: 32-34, 39-40  pg. 160 

               Romans 8: 14-17  pg. 1300 

             Matthew 28: 16-20  pg. 1179 

Parish Council May Meeting Summary 

Commission Reports:  Work continues on the 

hiring of a music director with Fr Jay, Sharon, 

Tom, Laura and Tony serving on the committee.  

The new collaboration with Holy Redeemer’s youth 

group begins with a Saturday event.  Holy Redeemer 

has multiple activities planned to engage youth over 

the summer; peer invitations and multiple media 

notices are being used to contact All Saints youth; 

approximately 50 parish youth are in the middle 

school/high school age group.  Gina was thanked for 

her work in helping to develop this program 

connection. 
 

Synod Planning Process Update:  Jay reported that 

the parish is still waiting for a response to the Welborn 

Foundation grant application.  This should come mid-

May.  If this is granted, Jay will then contact the bishop 

concerning the PLC position. The planning committee 

is looking at alternative grants if needed. 
 

Discernment of New Members:  Congratulations to 

the newly discerned parish council members:  Laura 

Ackerman (2nd term), Melissa Engler, Kathy Reitz,  

Jim Schulz, and Landon Wagner.  New members will 

begin terms in August. 
 

Marketing Committee Report:  Fred and Deavron 

reported on the planned produce giveaway-previous 

year’s focus was on “come receive fresh produce” 

-this year the focus in on gardeners and “if you have 

produce, come, bring, and share.”  Fred also reported 

that Deb Miller with WIKY and Evansville Living are 

involved with media exposure.  Evansville Living is 

planning a feature on the giveaway as well as 

information about the Seton Harvest farm.  The Fall 

Festival booth’s first venture with Marian Educational 

Outreach was considered a success with 350 meals of 

3 tacos, corn, and tortillas being served.  A big thanks 

was given to José and team for assisting the A-Men’s 

group with menu, cooking, and serving. Fred also 

announced that the committee is working on plans to 

serve parishioners a “welcome back” breakfast before 

the 10:30 Mass.  Finally, the committee is considering 

a donor wall, going back to 2015, the year All Saints 

Parish was formed. 
 

Pastor’s Comments:  Jay acknowledged the good 

work and good food of the parish food booth.  

He also reported on the 160 responses to the parish 

survey regarding attending church in person: of this 

group, 70 people are already attending, 8 will be back 

as soon as they receive the vaccine, 17 back as soon as 

the pandemic is over, 31 back as soon as they feel 

safe, and 28 not sure; 57% reported they will attend  

the 10:30 Mass, 29% will attend the 4:00 service and 

17% will attend at 5:00. Jay does not know how long 

virtual Mass will continue to be offered. 

RCIA Ministry Team 

We welcome Amy Rhodes into our church this 

weekend.  Amy has been preparing for her 

Confirmation since last fall.   

During this Covid year, our RCIA team has been 

curtailed much, but since January we have met as a 

small group.  We want to thank our RCIA ministry 

team for their efforts in preparing Amy.   

Spreading the faith is a ministry task  

that we all share.   

If you know someone interested in becoming Catholic, 

encourage them to contact Tom, Sharon,  

Bonnie Wink, or Don Kuhr.    

                  Parish Council 

 Thank you to all of the members of the   

 parish who prayed with the Holy Spirit and   

 helped to discern nominees for the Parish 

Council.  We started with 29 nominees.  8 of these 

agreed to continue in the discernment process.  

Thank You!  to EVERYONE who was nominated!   

Your prayer and consideration help to strengthen  

our discernment process and our parish! 
 

We had 5 openings for members of the Parish 

Council.  The following five members of the parish 

were discerned onto the Parish Council and have 

agreed to serve on the Council… 

Landon Wagner, Jim Schulz, Kathy Reitz, Melissa 

Engler, and Laura Ackerman.   They will begin their 

terms in August.  You will notice only 4 names listed 

below, and I said there were 5 openings.  That is 

because Laura Ackerman was eligible for a second 

term, and she was discerned to serve again.   
 

We say Thank You! to the following members who  

will be retiring from service on the Parish Council… 

Tegan Rush, Roger Rogge, Deavron Farmer and 

Emma Jean Couture. Thank you all for sharing your 

strengths with the Parish Council!   



                 Family Faith Formation 

              Remember a loved one at Mass 

Please call the Parish Office at (812) 423-5209  

or email jwittgen@evdio.org  

 You may also place a Mass Intention on  

our Parish App under the “Give” button. 

"I received from the Lord what I handed on to you."  

 1 Corinthians 11:23 
 

Today we celebrate the Solemnity of Pentecost. 
 

Our responsorial psalm today is… “Lord, send out your 

Spirit, and renew the face of the earth.” 

As we look around us...our family, neighborhood, 

parish, community, country, world…what do we see 

that needs to be renewed?  What can we do to help 

in the work of the Holy Spirit to renew the world 

around us?  
 

Today, we also have a special prayer...the Sequence.  

Below is the Sequence for Pentecost.  

Read it slowly and prayerfully.  What does this prayer 

encourage or strengthen you to do?  What does it 

invite you to?   
 

Sequence 

Veni, Sancte Spiritus 
 
 

Come, Holy Spirit, come! 

And from your celestial home 

    Shed a ray of light divine! 

Come, Father of the poor! 

Come, source of all our store! 

    Come, within our bosoms shine. 

You, of comforters the best; 

You, the soul’s most welcome guest; 

    Sweet refreshment here below; 

In our labor, rest most sweet; 

Grateful coolness in the heat; 

    Solace in the midst of woe. 

O most blessed Light divine, 

Shine within these hearts of yours, 

    And our inmost being fill! 

Where you are not, we have naught, 

Nothing good in deed or thought, 

    Nothing free from taint of ill. 

Heal our wounds, our strength renew; 

On our dryness pour your dew; 

    Wash the stains of guilt away: 

Bend the stubborn heart and will; 

Melt the frozen, warm the chill; 

    Guide the steps that go astray. 

On the faithful, who adore 

And confess you, evermore 

    In your sevenfold gift descend; 

Give them virtue’s sure reward; 

Give them your salvation, Lord; 

    Give them joys that never end. Amen. 

    Alleluia. 

 

                     Catholic School Families 
 

It is that time of year when families with Kindergartners 

for the 2021-2022 school year are visiting schools.  

All Saints Parish does enter into a partnership with 

qualifying parish families  

offering tuition assistance. 

 If you are interested in learning more about this 

partnership, contact Sharon at the Parish Office  

(812) 423-5209  or  svogler@evdio.org  

Reminder ~ Confirmation Session #2 for 

 Candidates AND Sponsors Sunday, June 6  

2:30 – 4:30 pm in the Fr. Davidson Room 

It is not too late to join us.   

Questions?   

Contact Sharon at the Parish Office   

(812) 423-5209  or  svogler@evdio.org  





                                    

         A-Men’s Club of All Saints Parish 
 

                    Outside Lawn Chair Party 
                        Tuesday, June 15th 

             Come and join us at 6:00 pm ! 

                    St. Anthony Campus 

 

                              Questions?  
 

       Contact Roger Rogge    812-430-4550 

Thank you Quality Carpet Service 

for sponsoring All Saints Parish Bulletin.  

All Saints Parishioners, please shop our sponsors. 

Let them know you saw their ad in our  

Sunday Bulletin. 

 

     It is Ordinary Time in our Church Seasons! 

      Check out the new resources we will be putting  

                        on our GIFT webpage  

 
             http://allsaintsevansville.org/growing/ 

         click on “Seasonal Resources” then click on  

                                Ordinary Time. 

                                       Enjoy! 

Visit All Saints Facebook Page for daily news. 

Like our page and be sure to share our site 

with your friends. 

                Justice Challenge ~ Pentecost 

May 21st has been designated as World Day for 

Cultural Diversity for Dialogue and Development.   

It is very interesting to note that this day occurs in the 

week before we celebrate Pentecost, which is a story 

about unity in diversity. How appropriate! Cultural 

diversity is a buzz term today, but it also is something 

which we Catholics—by our very identity, since 

“catholic” means universal—embody. We are a diverse 

people in every way: age, gender, economic status, 

race, personality, location, and so much more. We are 

called to embrace and celebrate our differences, not 

try to make everyone else over in our image and 

likeness. Your challenge this week is to experience 

and celebrate something in another culture. It might 

be a particular prayer, or an ethnic dish, or a type of 

music. Whatever you choose, embrace the gift of the 

culture. And offer a prayer of thanks to God that while 

we are all created in God’s image, we are also created 

in unique and different ways from each other.     
 

©Center for Ministry Development, 2020.  

FashioningFaith.org. All rights reserved.       
               

Congregations Acting for Justice & Empowerment 

 You are invited to our CAJE Celebration on June 14th! 

We will hold the Celebration at the Discovery Lodge at 

Burdette Park (we will provide directions and have signs 

posted). Acropolis will provide the food! There is room 

for 250 outdoors and 600 indoors (socially distanced) in 

the event of rain. RSVP information coming soon! 

  All Saints Women’s Group 

  At our May virtual meeting we discussed how   

  fulfilling it was to connect with the women of 

our parish when we delivered coffee mugs to them. 

They were very appreciative and we truly enjoyed 

visiting with them.  

During the meeting, we shared ideas on activities we 

can offer to attract more people to our parish. We will 

reach out to the Marketing committee with our ideas 

and assistance. 



                              Prayer Requests 
 

  Please forward your prayer requests to  

Judy Wittgen jwittgen@evdio.org or  

Machalle Walker mwalker@evdio.org  

at the Parish Office (812) 423-5209. 

You may also make a prayer request from our  

Parish App. Click on the Parish Family button 

 and find “Submit your prayer request.”  

The Power of Prayer will bring us closer together! 

St. Wendel Men’s Club Grillin’ & Chillin’ Cruise-In 

The Saint Wendel Men's Club will be hosting their 

annual Grillin’ & Chillin’ Cruise-in and 5K Run on 

Saturday, June 5. Come and start your day with a  

5K Run and Leisure Walk beginning at 8:00 am through 

the Saint Wendel area followed by a free happy hour 

after the event! Registration for the 5K run /walk can  

be found online at http://bit.ly/GrillinChillin5K.  

The cruise-in is open to all makes and models of cars, 

trucks, and motorcycles. Registration for the cruise-in  

is free and will be from 3:00 to 7:00 pm. Awards for the 

cruise-in will be given away at 7:30 pm. Come and  

enjoy German bologna, smoked chicken, bratwurst, 

burgers, and ice cream. Please contact Chris Herr 

at (812) 455-0844 for more information. All activities  

will follow the current Covid guidelines for 

Posey and Vanderburgh counties. 

  

St. Boniface Raffle & Drive-thru Chicken Dinner 

On June 6, St. Boniface will hold a raffle and drive-

through chicken dinner again this year in lieu of the 

Summer Social due to Covid-19 restrictions.   

Tickets for the fried chicken dinner are $10 and 

include white or dark meat, green beans, mashed 

potatoes, corn, coleslaw, a roll, and cookies.   

BIG Raffle tickets are $20 each or 3/$50, and prizes  

are $4,000, $1,500, $1000, $500, and $250.   

Both the SCRIP and Quilt Raffle tickets are $2 each or 

3/$5.  Prizes for the SCRIP drawing are $300, $100, 

and $75.  For the Quilt Raffle, there are 8 different 

quilts from which to choose.   

If you’re interested in buying tickets for the raffle or 

chicken dinner, call the office at (812) 423-1721.  

(License #002410)    

Priesthood Ordination Evening of Adoration  

On Friday, June 4, at 7:00 pm at Saint Benedict 

Cathedral in Evansville, there will be an evening of 

adoration in celebration of the ordination to the 

Priesthood of Deacon Garrett Braun. This evening of 

prayer and worship before the Blessed Sacrament is 

an opportunity to pray for Deacon Garrett as he 

prepares for ordination the following day. In addition, 

this is also a call for all people to recognize the 

presence of God among us and to be aware of His 

invitation to a life of fulfillment in following His will.  

If you have questions, please contact Matt Miller at 

the Catholic Center: mmiller@evdio.org or  

(800) 637-1731.  

 Knights of Columbus Pork Loin Smoke! 

 It is said, that to a man’s heart is through his 

stomach, with that being said the Knights of 

Columbus Council 565 is selling smoked pork 

loins just in time for Father’s Day.  We will smoke the 

pork on Saturday the 19th of June and will be available 

for pick up after 3 pm at Sacred Heart Catholic Church 

located at 2701 West Franklin Evansville IN. The Pork 

loins will be sold for $25 for a half loin and $40 for a 

whole loin. Proceeds will go to support the council’s 

opportunity to assist local charities. We will be using 

the same recipe that was used at Thanksgiving.  

All orders must be prepaid prior to the 9th of June to 

allow for purchase of all supplies.  

To order contact Roger Rogge (812) 430-4550 or 

Matthew McDowell (812) 565-3764,  

Make checks payable to K of C Council 565.    

Vivat Jesus! 

 Stitching for Habitat 

 Do you enjoy cross stitch?   

 Habitat of Evansville is looking   

 for stitchers to help make “Home   

 Sweet Habitat” samplers for new   

 Habitat homeowners.  

 The samplers are given to the   

 homeowners at the time of their   

 home dedications. 

NO hammers, nails, or hardhats are needed – just a 

little time and some stitching skills. The pattern is an 

easy one and all supplies are provided. This is a great 

way to support Habitat of Evansville’s important work 

in our community. If you can help, please reach out to 

Jenny at the Habitat office: (812) 423-5623 ext. 222 

or jwuchner@evansvillehabitat.org  









 

New to Our Parish?   

Been coming for a while? 

Make it official.  Let us adopt you.   

Become a member today! 

 
 

NAME__________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS_______________________________ 

 

CITY____________________        ZIP________ 

 

PHONE_____________  CELL_______________  

 

EMAIL_________________________________ 

 

Become A Part of Our  

Parish Family! 

Please Support Our Advertisers!
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Mike Hobbs, Parishioner    C: 812-449-5938  
swsmikehobbs@aol.com 

5975-B N. Fares Ave. • Evansville

FIRE SPRINKLERS 
SERVICE MAINTENANCE 
DESIGN • FABRICATION 

INSTALLATION • INSPECTION

Drive-Up Window	 Prescriptions
Free Delivery	 Compounding

2345 W. Franklin --- 425.4364
1225 Wash. SQ. Mall --- 962-3500

Expert Industrial • Commercial  
& Residential Services
24 HOUR SERVICE

 

www.nunningheatingair.com
812-421-8899

	  

NORTH CHAPEL 	 CENTRAL CHAPEL 

	 6300 First Ave. 	 626 First Ave. 

EAST CHAPEL 

800 S. Hebron Ave. 

Jerry Ziemer • Daniel Ziemer | www.ZiemerFuneralHome.com
(812) 477-1515
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2038 Lincoln Ave., Evansville, IN

(812) 473-1128 | www.rayofsmiles.com
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812-424-9274
Miller & Miller Colonial Chapel 

Parish Member 
100 East Columbia Street

Pierre Funeral Home 
& Crematory

Family owned & operated since 1952

2601 W. Franklin St. 
(812) 423-6471 

Pierrefuneralhome.com

Quality Carpet ServiceQuality Carpet Service
Professional Cleaning 
Carpet & Upholstery 

Residential & Commercial 
Quality Service at Reasonable Prices

Mike Wagner, Owner
812-422-2358

WILLS, TRUSTS & ESTATESWILLS, TRUSTS & ESTATES

Wilfred C. Bussing, III Wilfred C. Bussing, III 
Attorney at LawAttorney at Law

(812) 473-1060(812) 473-1060
2709 Washington Ave., Suite 18, Evansville, IN 477142709 Washington Ave., Suite 18, Evansville, IN 47714

MASTER TIRE MASTER TIRE 
& ACCESSORIES, INC.& ACCESSORIES, INC.

ALL AUTOMOTIVE SERVICES 
Brakes • Tires • Wheel Alignment • Air Conditioning

812-428-4575 
905 W. Columbia St., Evansville, IN

West Location: 
812-421-1986

North Location: 
812-402-6500

EL EL 
CHARRO CHARRO 

Mexican RestaurantMexican Restaurant

 
uebelhor.com

	 Jasper 	 Vincennes 
	 800-937-8721 	 800-264-0046

Residential • Commercial

201  W. Franklin St., Evansville, IN 47710
   www.callschneider.com

CALL US 812-428-2665

Take Control of Your Finances and Your Life 
For A Complimentary, Customized, Financial 

Needs Analysis Call Today! 

Jerome Echele, Parishioner
2680 E. Main St., Plainfield • www.primerica.com
317-837-1770        (cell) 812-454-4138

We Make Your Life Easier!
812-422-5555812-422-5555

Pay Day Payroll, Inc.Pay Day Payroll, Inc.
510 N. St. Joseph Ave.

www.payrollpdp.com

HEATING & AIR CONDITIONING, INC.

(812) 867.5077

Greg Freeman 
Holy Redeemer 

Parishioner

Browning
FUNERAL HOME

Every life has a story to be told...

(812) 425-2896
738 Diamond Ave. Evansville, IN 47711

Contact Stephanie Mullins to place an ad today! 
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